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Mr Malcolm Roberts
180 Haven Road
Pullenvale Qld 4069

Dear Mr Roberts

I refer to your letter dated 17 December 2010.Your resoonse has been noted.

Regards

Professor Michael Keniger
Acting Vice-Chancellor

The University of Queensland
B sbane Old 4072 Australa

E vc@uq €du auT +61 7 3365 1300
F +6i 7 3365 1266

Offce of the Vice-Chancellor
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